
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

March 29, 2017 
 
 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN, 

 

Re: Fundraising in Support of École Alpha Secondary School’s 2017 Dry Grad 
 
Alpha Secondary has a wonderful group of Grade 12 students.  The Dry Grad Parent Committee (DGPC) is committed to 
raising funds to provide all the students of the 2017 graduating class with a safe and exciting Dry Grad event at the end of June 
2017. 

 
We are actively seeking donations of cash or products of small and large values to enhance the Dry Grad event. Products will be 
used to raise funds or as student prizes. Funds raised will help cover the cost of venue, music, entertainment, refreshments and 
prizes for approximately 175 students.    

 
We will recognize your contribution via the School’s website (http://www.alpha.sd41.bc.ca) and in our Dry Grad parent 
newsletter. 

 

The success of our event and fundraising efforts depend on the generosity of our Grade 12 parents, merchants and businesses. 
We can’t thank you enough for supporting École Alpha Secondary’s 2017 Dry Grad.  

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 

Kevin Brandt (on behalf of the Dry Grad Parent Committee) 
Principal École Alpha Secondary School 
 

                                                                                                                            
PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM WITH YOUR CONTRIBUTION TO:  

Dry Grad Committee, École Alpha Secondary School 4600 Parker Street, Burnaby BC V5C 3E2 
or email: drygrad.alpha@gmail.com to arrange pick up 

 
Name of Company/Organization      

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

Address                                                                                City                                     Postal Code 
 

Contact                                                                                                          Title:    

 
Phone No.                                                                  Email:    
 

  We would like to pledge $    toward DRY GRAD 2017, a cheque payable to École Alpha Secondary 
School is enclosed. We would like a tax receipt   □ Yes     □ No 
 

 Enclosed is a donation for door prizes in the form of a gift certificate(s) (any dollar \amount welcomed) 
 

 Other:          

 
Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us at mailto:drygrad.alpha@gmail.com 
Dry Grad Chair, Jillian Chateauneuf 604-298-6519.  THANK YOU FOR SUPPORTING DRY GRAD 2017 
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